
  
 

 
11/20/2014 
 
Ordinance 724 – Dissolution of Town Court 
 
I’ve spoken with the Prosecutor’s office and they in turn have spoken with the court 
administrator on establishing a date of April 3 for the switch over from the Yorktown Town 
Court to whichever court the prosecutor’s office desires to file cases in.  There is a small 
chance that they may want an extra 30 days, and if requested we can approve an extension 
by ordinance. 
 
This ordinance lays the closing out, in addition it formalizes that the judge shall be paid 
through the remainder of the term and that we will offer 2 months’ severance to the 
current full time court employees consisting of salary and insurance benefit.  I make this 
recommendation as we have already stated that it isn’t the fault of the judge or current 
staff, but the scenario in which tickets have declined.   
 
I recommend adoption of Ordinance 724 
 
Pete  
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